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369 Washington Street 
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Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—Feb 7 & 21 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Feb 14 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— Feb 10  at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

Feb 3 at 7PM 

 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

John Deschenes 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Hern 

Tom Chirokas 

  

Saturday Knights Club: Our January meeting got postponed to the 14th due to snow.  We had 
our annual wine tasting.  Our next meeting is on February 3.  We will have a cut-throat game of Trivi-
al Pursuit.  Men vs. Ladies.  Bring it on!!  Come join us at 7PM.  Should be a great time. 

Membership Dues: Please return your dues promptly.  Members also received a State Council 
raffle book.  Please purchase a book and return with your payment.  The cost is $15.  Each $15 
book sold results in $6 being returned to your Council Charity Fund. 

Spring Social: Save the date of March 25, 2017.  We will still have our corned 
beef dinner and we will have a live 3 piece Irish band called the Andy Healy Band.  
They play on WROL (AM 950) on Saturdays.  They also play at the Irish Social Club 
in West Roxbury once a month  Should be a great time!!  Tickets are available.  GET 
YOUR TICKETS!!!  They are available. 

Hockey Game: Everyone had a great time at the Northeastern hockey game on January 20.  
This event grows every year (22 this year).  Thanks to Rob Curran, PGK for putting this together. 

Barnraiser: Thanks to the brothers who came on the 21st and ripped up the old carpet in St. 
Mary’s Rectory basement.  Fr. Wayne was thrilled.  That evening he said he went downstairs during 
the day 3 times—just to see it!!  Thanks also to the brothers who took down the crèche on the 7th. 

Seminarians: All of the seminarians who 
our Council support showed up for a photo-op.  
Also present (to the right) are J.P. Manning and 
Fr. Mark Storey.  St. Mary’s Lifeteen Program 
has been a great influence in many vocations.  
Deacon Will Sexton will be ordained to the 
priesthood in May.  Nick Stano and Patrick 
O’Connor just started their studies at St. John’s 
Seminary.  There are also two men who started 
in the Carmelite seminary this past Fall. 

 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Robert Curran ,P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

James Sichindler 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: February, 2017 

Motions: Both motions put forward in December for voting in January passed. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday February 10 at 8PM.  
We had three members attend last month.  Let’s increase it this month.   

7PM Mass: Mass is celebrated at St. Mary’s Tuesdays at 7PM.  It ends by 7:30.  
Please consider attending Mass before our meetings.  It’s a great way to start the night. 

Building Association: We will hold our Annual Building Association Meeting on Febru-
ary 21.  Please note there are two ballots enclosed because there are two elec-
tions.  Election for 2 Board of Trustees positions will be held first, followed by the Election 
of Officers and Board of Directors.  Note that all of the nominees on the Board of Trus-
tees ballot are also on the Board of Directors ballot.  Those members who are elected to 
the Board of Trustees can simply state, after the first election, that they are removing 
themselves from the Board of Directors ballot and then voting will proceed as usual.  

Membership:  Dedham Council #234 is now a venue for First Degree on the third 
Tuesday of every month.  Several members of our Council are part of the Degree Team 
of District 40, lead by Andrew Lawlor, DD.  Thanks to Andrew for pulling this together and 
thanks to the members of our Council who stepped up to take part in this.  They are An-
drew, Jerry Alberico, PGK, Frank Jurczak and William Killion, PGK.  We held a First De-
gree for two members of the 
Needham Council on January 17.  
Thanks to Paul Hart who filled in 
for Jerry Alberico, PGK. 

Ecumenical Service for Chris-
tian Unity: On January 21, Holy 
Name Church hosted the largest 
ecumenical service in the history 
of the Archdiocese.  Cardinal Sean 
asked the Knights to assist and  
Dedham Council answered with 
the largest contingent in the state.  We had 5 brothers helping out: Charles Black, PGK, 
Andrew Lawlor, PGK, Frank Galvin, PGK, William Killion, PGK, and Magnus Luxama. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday 

of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom 

Attendance Prize: $64 to Jack Donovan and $72 to Gerry Canavan (not present)  

KC Club: $25 winners: Jean Latham, Elizabeth Marino, Gerry McCormick, Marsha Hayes. 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $200.00 to buy a new CD player for the De-
gree Team.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council 

Submitted by Andrew Lawlor, PGK 

Seconded by Francis Galvin, PGK 


